
RECYCLE DAY
Please bring in all your old clothes, textiles etc for our Recycle Day being held at Etwall Primary School on 

Friday 15th of February.

We will even provided a bag for your contributions :o)

Please bring as much recycling as you can.

The children will have a dress down day where they can wear their own clothes

as a reward for their good recycling.  

Thank you kindly from the EPS PTFA who will add your contributions to the school fund.


